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MEETING THE CHALLENGES CLIMATE CHANGE PRESENTS TO SCOTLAND’S
HISTORIC ENVIRONMENT

17th & 18th of November 2011
FYVIE CASTLE, FYVIE, ABERDEENSHIRE

On Thursday the 17th & Friday the 18th of November 2011, the Scottish Traditional Skills Training Centre is
presenting a two-day education/training programme directed towards providing participants with highly useful
information, as well as practical advice and guidance, concerning the interventions required in order to meet the
Challenges Climate Change Presents to Scotland’s Historic Environment.

The course, which will be held at The National Trust for Scotland’s Fyvie Castle in Aberdeenshire, will incorporate
presentations by a range of leading authorities from throughout the country, who possess in-depth knowledge and
understanding of this critically important, yet often confusing and misunderstood subject.

Those attending will include representatives of Conservation Organisations, Local Authority Planning Departments
and other Public Bodies, as well as Community-based Organisations, Private Individuals and Professionals involved
in the conservation, repair and maintenance of Scotland’s built and landscape heritage.

As support for the development and delivery of the programme has been received from The Scottish
Government’s Climate Challenge Fund and Historic Scotland, as well as a Private Sector sponsor, we will not be
charging a fee for those attending the 2 days.

While catering and refreshments during the two days will be provided to delegates free of charge, a donation to
help meet the costs of the dinner to be held on the Thursday evening would be gratefully received.  Those
attending will need to arrange their own transport and accommodation.

To enable a high degree of participant involvement and interaction with those presenting the course, the number
of delegate places available are limited and are therefore offered on a first come first served basis. In order to
secure your place on the course, we would advise you to email us at soundcraft@towiebarclay.co.uk as soon as
possible, or contact us by telephone on 01888 511347.

Please find attached a proposed draft Agenda for the course, which will provide you with an indication of the range
of topics to be addressed during the 2 days, as well as the individuals who will be presenting them.

If you have any questions or require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact us, by email or
telephone.

Marc Ellington
Executive Director
Scottish Traditional Skills Training Centre


